
D E M O C R A T I C  N ATI O  N A L  C O  M  M  ITT E E
H O T E L  B I L T M O R E

N E W  Y O  R K C  I T Y

July 5, 1940.

J A M E S  A .  F A R L E Y
C H A IR M A N

Mr. Robert L, Owen,
2400 15th Street, N. W.,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Bob:
Yours of the second has been received, and I 

am glad to hear from you. I want you to know, Bob, 

that I realize full well the seriousness of the 

Willkie opposition. I don’t discount it in the 

least.
If you have any further thoughts which ycu feel 

should be brought to my attention at any time, don’t 

hesitate to write me. It is always good to hear from 

you.
Sincerely yours

JAB: 12

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




